
                 Instructions for students from the Head, Dept of History, 

City College 

 

This is to inform all students that all answer scripts should be 

emailed within the time mentioned in the CU Exam Routine. Any 

answer scripts emailed afterwards will be invalid. Mailing answer 

scripts more than once will render the mail invalid. Only In case of 

non-delivery, then the script can be mailed again along with a 

screen shot of the undelivered notice. 

 

                                                         

Sd/ 

                 Dr. Sharmila Ray, HOD, Dept of History, City College 

                                                                                      


